
Disaster don’t wait for invitations, 
but you can still prepare.

The West Linn Public Safety Advisory Board (PSAB) invites you to a virtual meeting 
on Emergency Preparedness. Earthquakes, winter storms, wildfires, floods can 
isolate our neighborhoods, cutting us off from first responders. Learn how you and 
your neighbors can work together to fill the gap until help can reach you.  

Wednesday, March 16, 2021, 6:00PM

The WebEx virtual meeting is limited to 250 attendees, so register early. 
Registration must be made prior to 12:00 p.m. on March 16.

To register:  Submit an e-mail to wlpdrecords@westlinnoregon.gov providing your 
phone number, first and last name, and your e-mail address. You will then be sent 
a link via the e-mail you provided.

If you are unable to get registered for the event, it will be streamed live on YouTube 
at: https://youtu.be/zIbd1lQS0tg
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